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GENOVA AA 
MEXICO CITY 
MEXICO, D. F. 

May 15, 1950. 

Dear Yvonnet 

r7 W J -

I aia sending you herewith a oopy of a letter, with accompanying 
memorandum, which I have sent to Mr. Graydon in Toronto, which is 
self-explanatory. I have not been able to indicate the amount of 
my hotel, both at the Carlyle and at the Mayflower, as Mr. Heineman 
paid the bill at the Carlyle for me, as well as the whole bill at 
the Mayflower for our group which stayed there in connection with 
the signing of the long-term loan agreement. May I suggest that Mr. 
Heineman inform Amitas or Mr. Graydon of the amount for which he 
should be reimbursed on account of the bills which he paid? 

I was glad to have a talk with Mr. Heineman over the telephone 
last evening and I will try to call again before you all sail on 
Saturday. Marion and I wish that we were going with you as I think 
a sea trip would do us all some good. 

I am sending a word to General Franklin, who is the Chairman of 
the Board of the United States Lines, telling him that you all are 
sailing on the AMERICA and for him to inform the Captain. I am 
sure you will enjoy your trip over as it is a very comfortable boat 
and you should be having good weather this time of year. Most of 
the stewards in the smoking room have been with the United States 
Lines for many years and are old friends, and you must give our 
very best wishes to Gus, who is the big, fat fellow who is always 
bursting out of his short jacket. 

Marion and Helen Hall join in affectionate good wishes to you 
all and in the hope that you will have a very pleasant and restful 
trip over, and I know you will be glad to see your family. Give 
them all, please, our very best wishes. 

Cordially and faithfully yours, 

Miss Yvonne Jensen, 
The Carlyle, Apt. 19a, 

25 E. 76th Street, 
New York, N. Y< 

Enclosures. 


